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Graham Judge

From: Liz Makin <Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Tuesday, 22 December 2020 2:10 PM
To: Graham Judge
Cc: Arif Chohan
Subject: Council Report for Planning Proposal Gundaroo Kyeema 
Attachments: CO_25112020_SR_577_7.pdf

Graham,  
I understand you have asked Arif for the report (attached) and minute below – as previously sent to you. 
Thanks, Liz 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Makin | Strategic Planning Manager | Yass Valley Council 
P: +61 (0)2 6226 1477 
E: Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au | W: www.yassvalley.nsw.gov.au 
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Working Together for our Community 

Follow us on: 

    

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER 
Any email (including all attachments) from Yass Valley Council is intended exclusively for the addressee. The contents of the email may be 
confidential and any confidentiality will not be surrendered because an email has been sent to the receiver by mistake. If you have received an 
email in error, please notify the sender, delete the email from your system and destroy any copies. No part of any email should be 
reproduced, rewritten, changed or communicated without the written consent of Yass Valley Council. Any personal information received by 
you in an email from Yass Valley Council must be handled in accordance with the Privacy Act 1988. 

 

From: Graham Judge <Graham.Judge@planning.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 10 December 2020 1:06 PM 
To: Arif Chohan <Arif.Chohan@yass.nsw.gov.au>; Liz Makin <Liz.Makin@yass.nsw.gov.au> 
Cc: Graham Towers <Graham.Towers@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Planning Proposal Gundaroo Road, Kyeema - adjust zone boundaries. 
 
 [EXTERNAL]  Please exercise caution when clicking on links or attachments from external sources.
 
Arif/Liz, 
We have received the PP for Kyeema, Gundaroo Road. 
 
It is difficult to interpret the flood diagrams in relation to the proposed changes in zone boundaries and flood 
hazard. The Kyeema PP Jan 2017 provided the following diagram below that clearly indicated flood hazard areas and 
zone boundaries. 
 
Can you please provide a similar diagram to the one below showing the flood risk under the Gundaroo FPRMS&P 
over existing and proposed zones and the  approved subdivision (e.g. flood risk layer over Figure 7 of the new PP). 
This information will be of interest to the DPIE Biodiversity and Conservation Flood unit and provides a clear 
understanding of flood risk and existing/proposed zones. 
 
Can you also send me a copy of the Council report/Council minutes and covering letter for this PP. 
 
Extract from Kyeema planning proposal January 2017 
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Regards 

Graham Judge 
Senior Planning Officer 

Local and Regional Planning | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 6229 7906  |  E graham.judge@planning.nsw.gov.au 
11 Farrer Place, Queanbeyan, NSW 2620  |  PO Box 5475, Wollongong NSW 2520 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
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